
 

 
Thank You!  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

It is wonderful to share that our Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough fundraiser was a huge success! 

It is fantastic to see the spirit and enthusiasm that was displayed in supporting St Joseph’s P&F. 

We raised $976 which will go towards our fundraising activities including robots for STEM learning and 
digital displays for classrooms. Your incentive prizes and cookie dough are expected to arrive 21/6. 

Again, our most sincere thanks for your support and fundraising efforts. We couldn’t have done it without 
you! 

St Joseph’s P&F 


